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Upcoming Events Reminders

A Note From Mrs. Fox

•Send  in  your bingo 

prizes!

•Like us on Facebook!

•MG PTO is on 

Facebook too!

•No cell phones in the 

school zone!

•“Cow Pie Bingo” 

squares for sale!  See 

PTO  Co Chair Sonja 

Earp.

•Breakfast  line closes 

at 7:55.  If your child is 

eating they need to 

arrive before then!

*September 23  8:00am “See You 
at the Pole” voluntary prayer 
meeting at the flag pole
*October 1 – Silent Auction 
donations for fall carnival due
*October 2 – End of 1st six weeks
*October 30 – Fall Carnival

We have had a great start to our
school year here at Miller Grove
Elementary!  School is back in 
full swing and the kids are 
learning so much every day!  As 
you know, parents are the child’s 
first teacher.  We look forward to 
working as a team with you to 
help our students grow 
academically, socially, and 
emotionally . 


